
From: Lakeside Restaurant
To:
Subject: RE: Proposed amendment to SEPP [Penrith Lakes] 1989
Date: Saturday, 9 May 2020 6:43:22 PM

Dear 
My name is Vince Capolupo and I operate the Catering and Restaurant facilities at The Sydney
International Regatta Centre.
I write to you in support of the above SEPP Amendment.
 
The proposed SEPP Amendment will generate economic stimulus at this critical time, create
much needed employment in Western Sydney and enable the rehabilitation of a degraded
former quarry site.
 
Accordingly, we are pleased to Support the SEPP Amendment.
 
Kind Regards,
 
Vince Capolupo
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